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Dear 5th Grade Parent(s):

Congratulations on completing your first day of 5th Grade!  Your children are truly a blessing in our lives and school!

To ensure all students adhere to the dress code requirements, please review the handbook pages 20-22.  If a student is not in compliance with the stated regulations, a “dress code infraction” statement will be sent home.  Repeated infractions will incur consequences as needed.

As stated in our student handbook, fifth grade will be expected to complete approximately 30-60 minutes of homework each evening.  Homework will be written down in your students  planner and your student will be responsible to independently complete the work and return it back promptly.  .  If you find it is consistently taking your student longer than this, please contact us.

In efforts to help our environment, 5th grade will be “going green” by communicating through email.  Please take the time to complete the attached emergency contact form.  We will use the email address for classroom communication.  If more than one email is needed, please include both. 

Lastly, we have included a daily schedule for both classes. 

Do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.
judy.segrest@hfcs-gj.org
kathy.sargent@hfcs-gj.org

Blessings,
